
VILLAGE OF PAINTED POST 
PLANNING BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3, 2020 
ATTENDANCE: 

Planning Board Members Present: 
Vincent Krystof (chair), Martha Tober, Marcia Weber, Moira French, Vickie Button, Art Stilwell (alternate), 
Kathleen Scalaro (alternate)  

Absent:  
Bill Scheidweiler (Village Board Liaison) 

Planning Consultant:       Village Clerk: 
Stephanie Yezzi & Chelsea Robertson     Anne Names 

Others: Ralph Foster (Mayor), Larry Smith (DPW), Larry Foor (Foor & Associates), Jill Staats (Steuben IDA), Mike 
O’Connell & Amanda Ratchford (Larson Design), Charlie, Chris & Randy (Tyoga Container) 
 
Approx. 67 members of the public present 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting was called to order at 5:50 PM by Vincent Krystof, Planning Board Chair. 

2. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES FROM MAY 13, 2020. 

Motion by: Vickie Button 

Seconded by: Marcia Weber 

Carried. 

3. NEW BUSINESS: 
A. Public Hearing for Tyoga Container at West Water Street Site: 

• Meeting started with a short overview of the project at 5:55 PM presented by M. O’Connell. Mike 
described the size of the project and proposed uses of the site. 

• The public hearing was then opened by V. Krystof at 5:57 PM. 

• S. Yezzi outlined the rules of the public hearing, stating that each person will get two (2) minutes to 
speak. STC will go through and unmute each person for comment. At that time, the attendee can 
either comment or state “no comment”. Neither the applicant or the Planning Board will respond to 
any comments. 

• The public comment period ran for approximately 1 hour 30 minutes. See attached document for 
most frequently asked questions. 

• Following public comment, STC highlighted the next meeting date set for Wednesday, July 1. 

4. OLD BUSINESS/CORRESPONDENCE: None. 

 
5. NEXT MEETING: 

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 

Applications Due: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 



 
6. ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion: To adjourn the meeting 

Motion by: Marcia Weber 

Seconded by: Martha Tober 

Carried. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM by Vincent Krystof. 

Minutes taken by Stephanie Yezzi, Planning Consultant. 

 


